
 
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

ARERA appoints New Heads of the Energy Division and  

Environment Division   

   

 
 

Milan, 18 December 2018 – In today’s meeting, the Board of ARERA (the Regulatory Authority for 

Energy, Networks and Environment) has appointed Massimo Ricci as Head of the Energy Division 

and Lorenzo Bardelli as Head of the Environment Division. Both will continue respectively in their 

ad interim positions as Director of Wholesale Energy Markets and Environmental Sustainability and 

Director of Water Systems. 

 

 


